April 12 Community Advisory Committee meeting

Attendees: Al Muller, Sheila Footer, Karin Liva, Jean McNelis, Bob Joiner, Stephanie Chak, Mike Dorsey, Melanie White, David Lewis, Clara Lovett

- Old Business
 - Willoughby Park lawn: Fence is down but sod has empty patches
 - Questionnaire: Raised with council but deferred. Will be considered in May
- New Business
 - Sheila Footer
 - Al pointed out that the FHNN has 2 tiers of membership
 - "Classic" ~ \$400
 - Services
 - "Social" ~ \$300
 - o Movies, speakers, etc.
 - o Karin Liva
 - Curbside grass worn out on South Park along the park avenue.
 - Parking signs
 - The new signs are difficult to replace when they've been knocked apart. Is staff happy with them?
 - Mike Dorsey
 - Dumpsters on Willard ave, in front of 4701 Willard occupy a whole lane of traffic. John Mertens might be able to address this with the transportation cmte
 - Cars in Elizabeth turnaround are routinely blocking the village bus. Council should write a letter to the board of the Elizabeth. Al: We should include a request to ensure that the newsletter is distributed. Any letter to the board should specify distribution to all board members.
 - Clara indicated that the Carleton drive is often blocked as well.
 - o Melanie White: Council meeting will have presentation on 5550 Friendship
 - David Lewis: it appears that the Willoughby is preparing to pour cement in the plot along Willard close to the Carleton, where a dumpster is often placed.
- Next meeting: May 10th @ 5:30
- Next council meeting is 4/17 @ 7:30
- May meeting: 5/15
- Community day: April 20th 6:30PM 8PM